
From: Melani Lopera <Melani.Lopera@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 2:19 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Beatriz Ponce de León <Beatriz.PonceDeLeon@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Invitation to Bloomberg 

  

Hello Steve,  

  

I am reaching out to let you know that Beatriz Ponce de Leon returned from her trip to Mexico City on 

10/20. She attended in her official capacity to the Bloomberg conference. She was in Mexico City from 

October 13-20. The sponsors covered lodging and some meals, but not travel. The flights were covered 

by the Walder Grant. Please let me know if there is any other information you need. 

  

Thank you, 

Melani Lopera, MSW/MPH (she/her) 

Executive Assistant 

Office of the Mayor 

Email: Melani.Lopera@cityofchicago.org 

 

  

Follow Mayor Johnson on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook. 
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